
 
Michael Buonaguro 
Counsel for VECC 

(416) 767-1666 
mbuonaguro@piac.ca  

July 6, 2007 
 
        VIA E-MAIL 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge St. 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli, 
 
RE:  Notice of Applications and Combined Proceeding 

Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. and Union Gas Limited Rates for 2008 
Board File No.: EB-2007-0615 Board File No.: EB-2007-0606 

 
 
We are in receipt of and have reviewed the letter provided to the Board today 
from Mr. Thompson on behalf of IGUA.  We support the comments provided by 
Mr. Thompson, including his comments in support of the observations of Mr. 
Warren. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Michael Buonaguro 
Counsel for VECC 
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